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SCHOOL SUPPLIES & BLESSING  

OF THE BACKPACKS 

On August 12, we will bless 
the school supplies and then 
take them to Shirley’s Place, 
John Nelson School and to 
our Grove families.  The 
next Sunday, August 19th, 
we will offer a blessing for 
each child as they come to children’s time. 

August 5th we will gather in Fellowship 
Hall for worship.  We will gather around 
the tables for praising God, hearing His 
message, singing and   participating in 
Holy Communion.  This will be fol-
lowed by a delicious lunch, ice cream 
and games.  Our Worship Team will provide hot dogs, 
pulled pork sandwiches, baked beans, beverage, plates and 
utensils.  If you are willing to prepare a side dish to serve 10
-12 people, please contact our church office or Lelah 
Krominga.  This is a great time to bring school supplies for 
those families who  cannot afford to make these purchases. 

 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO  

LEARN TO KNIT? 

Each Thursday in August at 10:00 a.m., 
Mary Penhallegon will be teaching a        
beginner’s knitting 
class.  Experienced   
knitters are welcome 
as well to help out.  
A size 8 or 9 needle 
and #4 yarn is      
recommended.  
Please let her know 
you are coming.   

Prayer in the Garden:     
Wednesday’s Gather in the Garden 
will be discontinued after August 1st.  
Don Dexheimer will be your leader on    
August 1. 

August Happenings 
August 5  Worship in Fellowship Hall,  
    Church Picnic 
August 12 Ron Hershberger preaching,  
    “Listening for God” 
August 19 Blessing of the Backpacks,  
    “The Talking Donkey” 
August 26 Sunday School Kick-off,  
    “The Bible in 30 Minutes” 


